
 

   

 

 

 
 
 

• Great news everyone…we passed $43,000 last night, and are still the leaders of Naperville! We CAN 

claim 1st place SO EASILY if EVERONE takes those few minutes this week to create our store and  

put email addresses into the system so more customers can know about how to support you and 

Washington! We CAN end up in 1st place if EVERYONE does their part!  

Your next goal is to get at least 16 prize credits by TONIGHT AT MIDNIGHT. For every 16 prize 

credits you have, you’ll earn your choice of Starbursts or Skittles and put your hand into the cash box 

for guaranteed $1-$20 or a shot at GIANT PLINKO where you could walk away with big cash for 

EVERY 16 credits you have by TONIGHT AT MIDNIGHT! You may even get into the CASH CUBE  

for even MORE cash! 

Remember, if you haven’t done it yet, just go to www.funderworks.com/WJHS to register, create  

your avatar and complete registration with 12+ email addresses of those family member, or friends  

& co-workers of your parents! It supports our very own Home & School Association…who work hard  

to support YOU! 

Let’s go WILDCATS and stay in 1st PLACE! 

 

• The next meeting of the year of the Wildcat Pride Club will be tomorrow morning at 7:30 A.M. in 

room 223. Our club provides a safe space for Gay, lesbian, bisexual, transgender and questioning 

students, as well as their friends and allies. New members are always welcome. For this meeting, we 

are partnering with our Diversity Club members, so make sure to join us on Wednesday. This club is 

open to 6th, 7th and 8th graders. That's Wildcat Pride Club, AND DIVERSITY CLUB, tomorrow 

morning at 7:30 in room 223. 
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